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12 August 2020 

 
The Executive Director 

Key Sites Assessment 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  

Locked Bag 5022  

Parramatta NSW 2124 

 
Attention: Minoshi Weerasinghe 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
EXHBITION OF ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT 
CROWN SYDNEY HOTEL RESORT STRATUM SUBDIVISION 
51A HICKSON ROAD, BARANGAROO 

 
Reference is made to the Department of Planning, Industry, and Environment (DPIE) correspondence via 
the Major Projects Planning Portal dated 6 July 2020, regarding the abovementioned application to 
Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for comment.  

 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted application and notes that no physical works are proposed to be carried 
out as part of this development. As such TfNSW raises no objection to the proposed development. 

 
If you have any further inquiries in relation to this development application please contact Narelle Gonzales, 
A/Land Use Planner, on 0409 541 879 or by email at: development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 
 

 


